September 2, 1970

Mr. Gocke Olander
Oy Polykem AB

Ep Raupienk 10A
Helsinki

Finland

Dear Gocke:

Enclosed is a copy of the letter from the U.S. Department of
Commerce, indicating what I have already told you about the
patent being lost. Just thought you'd like to have this in-
formation.

I look forward to hearing from you soon in regard to my letter
of August 26.

Best regards,

Charles W. Cleworth

President

CWC:dm
Encl.



